
Subject: Lone Star Bottleheads, May 20th
Posted by wardsweb on Sat, 13 May 2006 12:57:25 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

This meet will be the first showing of my new DIY horns. I won't have them veneered by the meet
but you will hear them and thats whats important. I will also have the den setup for mix, match and
rotate while the patio is nice for open air listening.
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